

International Brotherhood of Magicians RING NO. SIX

Delaware Valley Conjucers Club

Newsletter



DECEMBER 1993

Notice is hereby given that the next stated meeting of the Delaware Valley Conjurers Club will be held on Monday, December 13, 1993, at 7:30 post meridiem. Come one, come all, to that perennial favorite, Family Night. See DVCC's finest perform magic up on a stage! See fingers flick and other overused cliches! See awards presented to the contest winners (see below)! The purposes of this night are (1) to put on a reasonably entertaining show for those who attend, and (2) to show your family what it is you do on the 2nd Monday of every month. Everyone who reads this letter is encouraged to perform — just call Prez Kelly (215.259.5737) and let him know. Also, it would be nice if those who perform involved their family in some way — I recall that at last year's show, quite a few of the acts featured a son or daughter, and it was a nice touch. So, bring your family and friends for a cheap night out — snacks and a show for some low, low price.

So, you ask, who won the contests last month? I could go on and on about how tough the competition was, and the backstage scandal involving one of the stage acts and the livestock, but if you weren't there, you missed it.

CLOSE-U	JP CONTEST
Cogond Dlag	·····George Spence
second Place	
First Dlage	CONTEST
First Place	

You will note that there is only one award for the Stage Contest, and that is because the first place recipient far outclassed the competition, and the judges saw no point in awarding a second place.

You all should have received a mailing from Dick Gustafson about his Gala Extravaganza he's putting on up in Horsham later this month. Remember, the show on the 26th is the one with the onstage reception following the show. Call 215.657.0545 for tickets.

Plan Ahead Dept.: Jeff McBride will be performing at the Merriam Theatre in Philadelphia in February...First Annual February Fun Fest 2/3 thru 2/6 at the Days Hotel in Fort Washington. \$75 for the convention, which includes a banquet at which Kohl and Co. will perform. This is being sponsored by The Clown Connection, but it's not for clowns only - it's more or less being geared to the childrens' entertainer. There will be over 20 lectures and seminars, plus dealers. Contact Shari or Gerry Giovinco at 215.659.2232 for more info.

Next Month: January, 1994 - Jack Steck turns 96 (but who's counting?).